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The Women of Trinity September luncheon meeting will be held at the 

Irem Clubhouse Restaurant in Dallas on Thursday, September 16th at 

noon.  A sign-up sheet has been posted on the bulletin board or call 

Sandy Peoples at 570-674-9006 if you wish to attend. 

 

Flower Chart for 2021  

There is a new flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for anyone 

wishing to honor a loved one. The cost of flowers has increased to 

$35 per week so please plan accordingly. 

September 5, 2021 Barb Rinker September 26, 2021  Newell Family 

September 12, 2021 Nicole Fleschut October 3, 2021 Betsy Fairchild 

September 19, 2021 Don & Alice Kocher October 10, 2021  Nancy Thomas 

 

Meals on Wheels~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels on 

any open dates, please call Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556. 

 
 

 
Upcoming Summer Reception – Thank you, Bette Handley for hosting 
today’s reception. 
 

 

 

Pictorial Directory -The Deacons have restarted the work on a printed pictorial directory 

of the members of Trinity Presbyterian Church.  For that purpose, we 

need a family picture from each family unit as they want to appear in 

the directory.  This can certainly be a casual picture or a "selfie" and 

we hope many of you can just forward a photo from your smartphone 

to Nicole in the church office.  Nicole also has the tools and skill 

necessary to work with a paper photograph, if you would prefer to supply that. She will 

scan and crop it as appropriate for our directory, and then return the photo to you.  "For 

anyone worshiping in person today who wants a picture taken, please look for Fred Hunt, 

Barb Rinker or Sandy Peoples. 

 

September 9, 2021 Volunteers  Needed 

September 23, 2021 Volunteers  Needed 

October 7, 2021 Volunteers Needed 

September 5, 2021 Kathy Stevens & Mary Jane Leo 

http://www.dailyclipart.net/clipart/category/flower-clip-art/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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REQUEST FOR LITURGISTS  
 
We are looking for members of the congregation to serve as liturgists.  
We need liturgists for: September 19th, October 17th & 31st. If you are 
willing to serve, please e-mail me at peoplesart1664@aol, phone or 

message me at 570-690-5105. Your support is greatly appreciated. From your Session, 
Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 
 
The outreach/mission Committee is looking for volunteers to staff a 
children’s tent during the duration of the Luzerne County Fair, Sept. 
8-12. You would only need to give a couple of hours in exchange for 
a free pass to attend the Fair. There is a sign-up sheet in the back 
of the church. Proceeds from this tent will go toward our Rise 
Against Hunger Event. For further info. please see Barbara Rinker. 
 

Our Trinity Book Club met July 29th, and discussed "The Happiest 
Man Alive” Our next book will be "Unshaken" by Francine Rivers.  
This is a story about Ruth.  If you would like to join our discussion, 
please reach out to Cindy Williams at 570-574-1460 or 
email cmwilliams1423@gmail.com. 

 
Men’s Club - In order to avoid the conflicts on Labor 
Day Weekend our September meeting will be on 9/11. 
As usual we will meet for breakfast at 8:30 am at 
Lum’s, which is at 700 Main Road in Dallas.  
 

 

Chicken & Biscuit Dinner- The next Chicken and biscuit 
dinner has been scheduled for September 25th. All the men's 
Club members have tickets and they are available in the office. 
There is also a sign-up sheet on the Hall  as a few volunteers 
always help make this event successful. 
 

 
Welcome back to fall with Rally Day!  - Join us on September 19th for Rally Day.  We will 
share in some favorite foods and fabulous fellowship.  

Deacons News - With the 2020 Rummage Sale cancelled due to the pandemic, the 
Deacons were able to hold this Community Mission in 2021.  We are pleased to 
announce that the rummage sale net was $4135.28.  This could not have been done 
without the help and Fellowship of the Trinity Presbyterian Congregation.  It is truly an 
event that takes the entire church! 

mailto:cmwilliams1423@gmail.com
http://pimacountygenealogysociety.blogspot.com/2013/04/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
http://paramosdesoledad.blogspot.com/2011_08_01_archive.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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The Deacons met and decided to donate $3000 to the Church's General Fund as well as 
$1000 for the Outreach Program, Rise Against Hunger.  We are also reserving some 
funds for new plastic tables in the spring. 
Thank you all for your support of the Deacons and our mission to help the community. 
 
2021 PER CAPITA- The Per Capita for 2021 remains at $35.00 unchanged from 2020. 
The breakdown is: General Assembly $8.98 (up 3 cents), Synod $2.40, and Presbytery 
$33.62 (down 3 cents). It is requested that each member place their “Per Capita 
Apportionment” in the light blue envelope provided in your box of envelopes. Remember 
the Per Capita apportionment is per member. 
 

Announcements need to be either emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net by 
Tuesday morning at 10 am or written on one of the forms found on the bulletin 
board and deposited in the office.  
 

Newsletter articles need to be submitted to the church office by September 26th. They 
need to be emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images.  

PRAYER CONCERNS  
Members of Trinity: 

Debbie Cooper                           Linda Griffith                       Donald & Mary Jane Leo           

Neil & Mary Morrison                 Barbara Rogers                   Kathy Stevens                           

Phil & Leona Walter                   Shirley Wolfkeil           Carlene McCaffrey  

 

 Friends of Trinity: 

     John Butler – Cousin of Nancy Thomas – Back operation 

     Ellie Caruthers – Friend of Ken Jones 

     Katie DiSimone - Glioblastoma                                                          

     Nathan Gray- Pediatric cancer- Friend of Barbara Rinker  

     Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 

     John Harned 

     Edward Havrilla- Serious illness- Alice Bartletts nephew 

     Marge Kishbal 

     Todd Riffle- Friend of Donald & Mary Jane Leo 

     Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker  

     Jules Williams – Brain Tumor – Allan & Carol Hobbs’s son in law 

     Bonnie Zim – Fall-   Allyson Lords sister 
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Trinity Presbyterian 

Church Mens Club will 

host a Chicken and 

Biscuit Dinner  

 

September 25th 2021- Saturday 

105 Irem Rd. Dallas, PA 18612 

Take Out Only: 4pm-6:30pm 

Adults: $10.  

Children under 12: $5. 

To order call the church office  

(570) 675-3131 


